
Walter Williams - RE: Cancel Petition

From:    <anthony@smithmeatpacking.com>
To:    "Walter Williams" <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date:    4/19/2017 8:56 AM
Subject:   RE: Cancel Petition

 
After many discussions with the current property owners and a negative consensus, I have decided to 
cancel petition to close the alleys.
 
 
Thank You
 
Anthony Peters
President
Smith Meat Packing,Inc.
L-K-L Packing Co,Inc.
Detroit Sausage Co,Inc
Office 810-990-8418
Personal Fax 810-479-9383
Corp Fax 810-990-8472
 
 

--------- Original Message --------- 
Subject: Petition #1408 - Property Owners Information 
From: "Walter Williams" <williamswl@detroitmi.gov> 
Date: 1/30/17 2:18 pm 
To: anthony@smithmeatpacking.com 
 

Good afternoon Mr. Peters: 
 
Attached are the "Property Owners" information that you need consent from in order to 
closed your alley. You will need to submit their consent via a written letter or in a petition 
format.
 
Remember, we need the consent letters from ALL of the abutting property owners to support 
the change before we can finish this process. If you cannot get in contact with the abutting 
property owners, you can mail a certified letter to those owners address. If it comes back 
marked "Return to Sender", then show us those returned letters and that will satisfy our 
requirements and then I can finish your Petition request.  
 
Once you have the information, you can scan them and e-mail them back to me or you can 
drop them off at my office. My address is: 
 
200 Coleman A. Young Municipal Center
Detroit, MI. 48226
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Room 642
 
If you have any questions, please contact me.
 

Sincerely
 
Walter L. Williams
Sr. GIS Support Technician
Survey Bureau
City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
williamswl@detroitmi.gov
 
Mike Duggan, Mayor
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